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Reception  

  Pupil of the Week  

Pupil of the Week is Tyler Doran for always being 
friendly and cheerful. 

 
In Reception this week, we had a challenge to make 
a new chair for Baby Bear. We put Baby Bear on top 
to see if the chair was sturdy enough. Next week we 
are going to read 'The Three Little Pigs'. 
   

Nursery  

Pupil of the Week   
Pupil of the Week is Harley Devon for becoming more 
independent. 

This week, Nursery have been enjoying the story ‘Farmer 
Duck’.  We have also loved being in the glorious sunshine and 
making jewellery out of leaves.  Next week, we are going to 
make beautiful rainbow flags, to celebrate Diversity Week. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Year 1  

 Pupil of the Week  
Pupil of the Week is Jacob Knowles for producing a fantastic 
story in English. 

 
Year 1 had so much fun at Beamish.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2  
Pupil of the Week 
 
Pupil of the Week is Oliver Tate for having a sensible 
and mature attitude. Oliver has had a positive 
attitude every day, since we returned to school after 
the half term.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil of the Week 
Mia Ellison for fantastic use of commas in her writing this 
week. 
 

 

Year 5  

 Pupil of the Week  
 
Pupil of the Week is Kyle Hart for an improved attitude and 
great newspaper report. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 
 

 Pupil of the Week.  

Pupil of the Week is James Dennison for his fantastic effort with 
his independent writing this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3  

 Pupil of the Week  
Pupil of the Week is Thomas Wilkinson for showing good 
behaviour and manners. 

Year 3 visit to RSPB Saltholme will take place on Friday July 
1st. 
 

Year 3 Visit to RSPB Saltholme Friday 1st July. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Year 4  

 Pupil of the Week 
 
Pupil of the Week is Max Taylor for displaying an 
exceptional, positive attitude towards the times 
tables test. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

School News 
Staffing September 2022 
Ducklings- Mrs Allan, Miss Dunkeld, Miss Littley and Miss Richardson 
Nursery- Miss King and Miss Lamb                                 Miss Fawcett and Miss Landers 
Reception- Mrs L Smith and Mrs J Smith 
Year 1- Miss Crampton and Mr Hay 
Year 2- Miss Cameron Miss Cowe and Mr Gough  
Year 3- Miss Gregg and Mrs Ferguson 
Year 4- Miss Prosser and Mrs O’ Sullivan 
Year 5- Miss Hird and Mrs Brown (Miss Harrison support)  
Year 6- Miss Denham and Mrs Goldsmith 
Mr Whitelock- P.E Coach 
Mr Gough- Creative Arts Lead 
Mrs Miller- Wellbeing 
 
Class Visits 
3-year-old Nursery visit to Hall Hill Farm 5th July 2022 - £16.50 
Please pay school visit money via Parent Pay. Thank you. 
 
Dates: 
EYFS Specific 

• Rec-Y1 Transition Meeting Thursday 30th June 3.20pm 
• Nursery to Reception Transition Meeting Wednesday 6th July 3.20pm 
• Reception visit to Hartlepool Navy Museum Tuesday 12th July  
• Nursery and Reception Graduation Friday 15th July 2pm 
• EYFS Sports Day Monday 18th July 1.30pm 

 
Year 6 Transition Dates 

• Transition Days Update (more information/letters to follow from the secondary schools): 
• Whitworth Park: Wednesday 22nd June 
• Sedgefield: Monday 4th/Tuesday 5th July  
• Ferryhill (FBEC): Wednesday 13th July 
• If you have any further queries, after receiving the letter, please message Miss Denham on Class Dojo.  

 
Dates for your diary (Y6 Parents)  

• Leavers’ afternoon – Our own ‘Westonbury Festival’ - Tuesday 19th July, for Y6 children only  
• Leavers’ performance - Wednesday 20th July, 10:00am  

 
Whole school dates 

• Football Family Fundraiser Tuesday 5th July 4pm-6pm 
• Reports will be emailed to parents Tuesday 12th July 
• Year 1 to Year 6 Sports Afternoon will take place 14th July  
• End of year progress meeting for parents will take place Monday 18th July 

 
Robinwood Wednesday 29th June - Friday 1st July 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

                                             

                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Whitelock’s Sports Superstars 

Year 6:  
Aaliyah Ferguson 
Nicholas Sargent 
Year 5: 
Holly Holohan  
Lexi Bartlett  
Year 4: 
Harley Clarke  
Elizabeth Snowden  
Year 3: 
Aaleyah Clarke   
Archie Braithwaite 
Year 2:  
Jimmy Armstrong  
Maddie Mitford  
Year 1:  
Charlie Austin  
Amarii Makonza  
Rec:  
Mia Alliston 
Aria Cain  
 

Year 1 Phonic Test 
Well done KS1. You have completed the phonics test to a very high standard! 

 
 
 

West Cornforth Podcast 
 

Check out our Whispers Around 
West Cornforth Primary School 
podcast to hear about what has 

been going on around school this 
week. 

 
Podcasts can be found on the school 

website. 

 

Mr Gough’s 🎵"#Music Maestros🎵"# 
 

Year 2 
Elliott Parkinson 

Luna Blackett 
Year 3 

Edward Dennison 
Maddison Hart 

Year 4 
Isabelle Howe 
Delaney King 

Year 5 
Layla-Mae Powers 

Kyle Hart 
Year 6 

Georgia Powers 
Francesca Seargent 

 



 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) Updates 
 
Upcoming Events and Information 
 
Most upcoming events are being advertised on social media Durham SEND Information, Advice, Support Service | Facebook This is the link to 
the page and there is also an Autism Hub group Durham SENDIASS Autism Hub | Facebook which promotes not just the Autism Hub events, but 
also other events going on across the county. 
 
There is a mailing list for parents/carers to join. To become part of the mailing list, email: ann.connor@durham.gov.uk and ask to be added to 
the mailing list. You will then get any information emailed directly to you. 
 
SEND Review Meetings for Parents and Carers 
 
SEND review meetings will be in place of progress meetings for parents/carers of children with SEND. These meetings will take place on 
Tuesday 28th June, with appointments available from 9:00am. You will be given an appointment time via Class Dojo no later than Friday 24th 
June. This meeting will be with the class teacher and the school SENCO (Miss Gregg). Your child’s SEND support will be reviewed and you will 
also be given a general progress update regarding their attainment and achievement in school. If you would like an appointment, and have not 
yet completed the form, please use the link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/FczembztYZ  
 
 
Miss Gregg is our school SENCO. if you would like to speak to her about your child’s special educational needs, please contact the school 
office to arrange an appointment. Miss Gregg is now available to contact via your child’s Class Dojo account.  


